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Commercial Law League of America Announces an Additional Certified Agency 
 
Rolling Meadows, IL, September 14, 2022 – The Commercial Law League of America (CLLA) is pleased to 
announce the addition of Enterprise Recovery, LLC, West Chester, PA, to the esteemed and growing list 
of Certified Agencies.  As required of the Certified Agencies, Enterprise Recovery adheres to relevant 
regulations in the collection of commercial debt, uses generally accepted accounting practices and 
follows standards to protect and safeguard their clients’ funds.  They join other commercial collection 
agencies around the country in proudly displaying the Certified Commercial Collection Agency Seal. 

Raymond Stein, Senior Vice President of Operations for Enterprise Recovery commented, “Enterprise 
Recovery, LLC, a commercial collection agency, is pleased to announce its achievement of CLLA Certified 
Agency designation. Our focus on compliance, professional development, and proprietary technologies 
delivers exceptional results to our clients. This successful business model has led to a well-deserved 
recognition with our newly awarded membership. The Enterprise Recovery team looks forward to 
continued growth and success alongside our other esteemed CLLA members.”   

CLLA confirms Enterprise Recovery is in compliance with all relevant federal and state laws and 
regulations governing the collection of debts and in all jurisdictional registration and licensing 
requirements.  They have passed an audit conducted by an independent third-party auditing firm. The 
CLLA Certification, endorsed by the International Association of Commercial Collectors (IACC), has set 
the standard of agency certification in the credit industry since 1975. 
 
To find a CLLA Certified Collection Agency near you, visit https://clla.org/list-of-certified-agencies/ 
 
About the CLLA 
Since 1895, the not-for-profit Commercial Law League of America has connected experienced attorneys 
with credit grantors, lending institutions and other commercial credit, bankruptcy and general finance 
industry members through networking, education, legislative advocacy and specialized legal services. 
The Association’s members include attorneys, collection agencies, judges, accountants, trustees, 
turnaround managers, law lists and other credit and finance experts.  For more information on the CLLA, 
please visit www.CLLA.org.  
 
For additional information about the CLLA Commercial Collection Agency Certification Program, please 
contact Phil Lattanzio, Executive Vice President.  Phil Lattanzio can be reached at (847) 483-6477 or 
phil.lattanzio@clla.org.  
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